

Zoning Administrator Hearing

Alexis Oropeza, Hearing Officer

Monday, December 27, 2021 Via Teleconference 2:00 p.m.

CANCELLED

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled Zoning Administrator Hearing for Monday, December 27, 2021, has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, January 10, 2022, at 2:00 p.m.

SB

To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact the Development Services Department at longbeach.gov/lbds and 562.570.3807. A minimum of three business days is requested to ensure availability; attempts will be made to accommodate requests with shorter notice.